
ICAR - CIPHET, Ludhiana signed MoU with SBBSU, Jalandhar 

 

ICAR - Central Institute of Post-Harvest Engineering and Technology, Ludhiana and Sant 

Baba Bhag Singh University, Jalandhar (Punjab) entered into an agreement to collaborate in 

the area of academics, Research and Outreach. The Memorandum of Understanding was 

signed by Dr. Nachiket Kotwaliwale, Director, ICAR - CIPHET, Ludhiana and Dr. Vijay 

Dhir, Registrar, SBBSU, Jalandhar on September 14, 2023 at ICAR-CIPHET, Ludhiana. The 

agreement will pave ways for training and dissertation of the university students, collaborative 

research projects and exchange of experts in various outreach programs conducted by both 

the institutions in areas of food processing and other frontiers of mutual interest. The program 

was facilitated by Dr. Sandeep Mann, OIC PME.  

 

 


